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Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 2, 2015

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB965 by Bettencourt (Relating to the filing of a copy of certain records related to the

release of an accused person on personal bond.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure to specify a personal bond pretrial release
office must file a copy of the record with the applicable district or county court clerk based on
court jurisdiction.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KJo, SD, EK
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